
I'm writing to urge you to keep and enforce the cannabis ordinance. I strongly oppose any further encroachment into 

Mendocino County's wild lands, especially the mountainous areas that are marginal for farming, requiring more 

inputs and resulting in more runoff into streams. Enough is enough! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rain Tenaqiya 

Instructor, Mendocino College 

 


